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20th March 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

RECEPTION CLASS AND MRS RICHES  

 

Earlier this term, you were informed that Mrs Riches would be leaving us at Easter.  Due to the current 

circumstances, today is her last day with the Reception Class. 

 

I am sure that all staff, governors, parents/carers and pupils would like to thank Mrs Riches for the 

fantastic twenty years she has given Lionel Walden Primary School.  In this time, she has taught 

hundreds of children; in addition to the great care she has shown all pupils, she will be remembered for 

dressing up in her brilliant costumes for World Book Day, the Carnival and any other opportunity along 

the way!   

 

Mrs Riches will be greatly missed by everyone here but we wish her very well in her new teaching job. 

 

Do take care in the weeks ahead. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs) 

Headteacher 
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